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On the 20th of September 2017 The Reserve Bank will be releasing the first of the 
new generation $10 notes.  All current $10 notes will be replaced gradually over 
time with new generation notes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Thomas Findlay Group has been involved in this process from its inception and 
test weighing of the new $10 notes has been carried out. Due to a small variance 
of weight between the old $10 notes and the new $10 notes (lighter), we 
recommend counting loose notes in smaller batches i.e. 20-25 notes rather than 
30-40 notes until the majority of old notes are out of circulation. 
 
Older machines i.e. Omega C, Omega CDC, Omega CFC, Sigma 165 and Sigma 
100, may be slower to respond due to their older technology. 
 

If you require any further information, please contact  
Thomas Findlay Group. 

P: (03) 9427 8560 
E: tfg@thomasfindlay.com 

 


